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SMMUSD Instrument Donation Program or “PLAY IT FORWARD”

The Santa Monica Malibu Unified School District is fortunate to offer music instruction to 4" and 5"
graders on the following instruments:

Winds: Flute, Clarinet, Trumpet, Trombone, Euphonium, French Horn

Strings:

Violin (sizes- 1/2, 3/4 and 4/4 or Full)
Viola (sizes - 1/2, 3/4 and 4/4 or Full)
Cello (sizes- 1/2, 3/4 and 4/4 or Full)

Since some students cannot afford to rent or buy an instrument and the district must provide an instrument
to every student requesting one. Often, there are not enough district-owned instruments to go around.

If your child has had the opportunity to take advantage of the district’s fantastic music program,
and/or one of the instruments listed above is collecting dust in your closet, consider “Playing It
Forward” so another child might have the opportunity to play an instrument. If you choose to donate
an instrument to the SMMUSD music program, a “thank you” letter will be sent to you from the
district for tax purposes. Just fill out the required information below.

In addition, instruction on all woodwind, brass and string instruments is offered at the middle and high
schools as well, and you can direct your donation to any secondary school in the district.

We are so very fortunate to have such a high-quality music program available to all students in our
district and, with your help and generosity we hope to keep the music program STRONG!

Parent’s Name:
Address:
Parent’s Email:

Phone No.:

Instrument to be Donated:

Make:

Model:

Serial No.:

Estimated Value of the Instrument:

Please return this form with your donated instrument to:
Educational Services- Tom Whaley

Visual and Performing Arts Department

1630 17" st.

Santa Monica, CA 90404
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